'With God ALL Things are possible' Matthew 19:26

Mrs V Griffiths Head Teacher

13th March 2024

## **Book Fair and Pre-Loved Uniform Sale**

Dear Parents/Carers,

Next week during our Parents evening sessions on Tuesday 19<sup>th</sup> and Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> March we will be holding a book fair and a pre-loved uniform sale.

The hall will be open from 3:20pm on both days for you to come along and have a look and will remain open throughout both parents evening sessions.

## **Book Fair**

We will have a range of Scholastics books on sale starting from £2.99. Please come along and support us as we receive commission from the number of books we sell, which we can use to buy new books for the school.

Payment will be via the Scholastics online payment service only – NO CASH will be accepted.

## **Pre-Loved Uniform**

We have a selection of pre-loved uniform that will be available. If you are interested in purchasing any pre-loved uniform please come and have a look. Most items are 50p. This will be cash only, there is no online payment available for pre-loved uniform.

Kind regards

Mrs Griffiths Head Teacher